October 24, 2006

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360

RE: Stoutland Telephone Company, New Tariffs P.S.C. MO. No. 3, replacing P.S.C. MO.
No. 2, JI-2007-0224

Dear Secretary:

On October 4, 2006 Stoutland Telephone Company filed new tariffs under P.S.C. MO. No. 3. The
purpose of this filing is to process the following revisions to the tariff pages listed below:

Section 4, Sheets 2, 3 & 4 - Add the maps
Section 6, Sheet 1 - Add the rates

Section 10, Sheet 31 - Add missing information
Section 11, Sheet 7 - Add paragraphs e and f

With this filing the company is also requesting to move the effective date from November 3, 2006 to
November 13, 2008, per commission's request.

There were no changes made to the service language or rates with this filing.
If you have any guestions, please contact me at (608) 664-4186.

Sincerely,
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Lorraine Murphy
Administrator-Tariffs

Enclosures




